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October 30, 2008   

Zab Commences Diamond Drilling on the Hope Creek Property 

Zab Resources Inc. (“Zab” or the "Company") is pleased to announce that further to the Company’s news 
release dated October 24, 2008, the Company has commenced a diamond drilling program on the Hope 
Creek Property which is located in the Lillooet Mining Division in the Province of British Columbia.  The 
diamond drilling program shall consist of  3 or 4 holes totalling approximately 300 metres, and will be 
under the supervision of J. W. Murton, P. Eng., a director of Zab and a qualified person as defined by 
National Instrument 43-101.   
 
For more information on the Company, please contact us at (604) 681-1519.  In addition, please visit the 
Company’s website at www.ZABRESOURCES.com or the CNQ’s website at the following direct link 
http://www.cnq.ca/Page.asp?PageID=2013&AA_RecordID=222. 
 
 
On Behalf of the Board,   
 
ZAB Resources Inc. 
 
“Bedo H. Kalpakian” 
       
Bedo H. Kalpakian 
President & CEO 
 

The CNQ has in no way passed upon the merits of the proposed transaction and has neither approved nor 
disapproved the contents of this press release. 
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